APPALACHIA HOME BUILDING- SEPTEMBER 2020

For the entire Nativity Family, we wanted to pass on the comments from the Marler family who received their new home in September. While we can tell you about the conditions in Appalachia and the current living conditions of the families selected for their new homes, this testimonial from the family speaks for itself and how Nativity's support drastically changed one family's life. **THANK YOU!**

Statement from Marler Family

"We would like to take the time to share how we felt to be in our new home.

Our new house means a lot to us we can't thank you enough. Before we got in our new home our family struggled to stay warm in the winter. We struggled to keep our children healthy and not be sick due to mold. Now that we have moved into our new home we have no worries of staying warm and our kids being sick like they used to. We are very thankful that our youngest child, James, hasn't struggled with his asthma like he did when we were in the trailer.

We don't have to worry about falling through the floor. We don't have to worry about laying down to sleep at night and our place catching on fire and burn up due to electrical problems.

The kids are thankful that now they can invite and have friends over where they couldn't before. We were so happy to get to spend our 1st Thanksgiving and Christmas in our new home. Sitting at the kitchen table to eat dinner was blessing because we don't have no worries of the floor no more. Me as the Mom, don't have to worry when I cook breakfast or supper of going through the floor.

We as a family can't thank you guys and ladies enough for the time and effort that you put in to our new home, for our family. We are so thankful that we don't have to sit and worry now about losing our kids due to not having a good environment for them.

Sincerely,

The Marler Family"

